
P.T.O. Carnival-Don’t Miss the Fun!
We Need You! We are in great need of volunteer help for our annual P.T.O. Carnival.  This is an event that many look forward to all year long.  If you could help with: set up, clean up, money collection, running a game or more, please contact Brandy Breining at breininb@wbrc.k12.mi.us or 343-2250 ex. 6007.

PTO Meetings/F.O.R. Club Meetings
Meetings are held every 3rd Tuesday of the month in the 
RCS Media Center

                    Mar. 17th @ 6 p.m.  	   Apr. 21st @ 4 p.m.


    
Upcoming Events
Read-A-Thon- March 13th 

PTO & FOR Club Meeting
March 17th at 6:00 p.m.

PTO Carnival March 20th 5:30-7:30

PBIS Assembly
March 26th at 3:00p.m.

Spring Break Begins- March 27th 

Return to School- April 6th 
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Hello Everyone,

March is Reading Month and boy do we have a lot of fun activities planned!  There is something special planned for each day of the month.  Reading month calendars went out in the students’ folders last week explaining what was happening each day.  Each classroom is looking forward to parents and community members coming in to read their favorite story to them.  If you are able to spare a 1/2 hour to share your favorite story we would love to have you schedule a time to stop by.  Please contact the office with a time you can come in!

Rose City students will be participating in a Read-A-Thon on March 13th.  The entire school will be in P.J.s and snuggling up with plenty of good books to see how many pages they can read to earn money toward spring field trips.  Consider making a donation to a wonderful cause.  

Please encourage your child to read, read, and read!  There is fun and adventure in every story.  

Don’t forget to join us for the annual P.T.O. Carnival on March 20th.  There will be games, a cake walk, face painting, food and snacks, prizes and much more.

Think Spring!

Ms. Smith
515 S. Harrington 
Rose City, MI 48654

Mailing: P.O. 308
West Branch, MI 48661

Phone: 343-2248
Fax:     343-2299
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Coming Soon!
	




Student Rose City School T-Shirts
 For Sale- In the office beginning March 16, 2015.
Sizes and prices are as follows:
Youth Sizes- $14.00
Small, Medium, Large, X-Large
Adult Sizes- $16.00
Small and Medium
Adult shirts available also- Contact the office













They will be black with gold print with the following saying in the back and Rose City School on the front.
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Reading to your kids is about so much more than simply teaching them to read in kindergarten or first grade. Here are seven great reasons why you should be obsessed with reading aloud daily to your children, no matter their age:
1. It’s time spent together. 
2. It’s a conversation starter. 
3. It’s a great way to talk about emotional health. 
4. It’s a great way to honor the individuality in your children.
5. You can open up new worlds for your kids. 
6. You get a wealth of information on where your children might need help.  
7. It can lead to a lifelong love of reading in your kids.  
BY KATHERINE STONE













5TH &6TH Grade Fundraiser
Bake Sale 
March 11-13, 2015
.50 Cookies
$1.50(slice) Pies 
Cinnamon Rolls
$1.00 (1) $2.00 (3) $4.00 (6) 

Money raised will help fund the 6th Grade Camp Trip!








               



		 







Attendance Challenge for the month of March

There will be spies in the school looking for students with good attendance.  Students will be chosen to receive a prize for good attendance.  Try your best to have your child in school each day. 



Rachel’s Challenge
Rose City School continues to embrace the principles of Rachel’s Challenge, by:
1. Using Kind Words
2. Doing Nice Things
3. Including Others
4. Starting Your Own Chain Reaction
From creating our own chain link strung from the hallway ceiling to catching kids making extraordinary things happen, we are creating a CULTURE OF KINDNESS AT ROSE CITY SCHOOL!
PASS IT ON!






	





 
                  




 




















PBIS Assembly

On March 26th the assembly will begin at 3 p.m. and we encourage everyone to join us. 
We would like to thank the following local businesses for being a sponsor for the PBIS assembly:
February-Mercantile Bank
March- State Farm Insurance





Box Tops for Education
During the month of March there will be a box top competition between the west hall students and the north hall students.  Let’s see which group can collect the most!

 


Please go to the school’s website for more information
www.wbrc.k12.mi.us/our-schools/rose-city-school/
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“We do-second. chances
We apologize
We forgive
We respect each other
We keep our promises
We never give up
We encourage one another
We laugh often
We rire -l Family




